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Clayton County Police respond to a Triple Shooting   
09/23/2020 – (Hampton, GA) 

The Clayton County Police Department is investigating a triple shooting 

WHAT:  Clayton County Police respond to a triple shooting   

WHEN: September 23, 2020 at 8:52 p.m.    

WHERE: 1500 block of Glynn Ct., Hampton, GA (Clayton County)   

DETAILS:   

On September 23, 2020 at approximately 8:52 p.m., Clayton County Police Officers 
responded to the 1500 block of Glynn Court in Hampton, GA regarding the call of a person 
shot. Upon arrival, officers found three shooting victims. The victims were transported to a 
nearby hospital for treatment.  

Preliminary investigation suggests that an altercation between known parties was the cause 
of the shooting, which left a four-year-old child and two adults with gunshot wounds. There is 
no indication, at this time, that this incident was random.  

The juvenile victim and one of the adult victim’s injuries are non-life-threatening and they are 
expected to recover. The other adult’s condition is critical. 

This investigation is still ongoing and additional details are not available at this time. The 
Clayton County Police Department has NOT released a photo or any suspect details at this 
time due to the ongoing investigation. 

CCPD Case # 20047867 
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### 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 

Lieutenant Cherie West, P.I.O. 
Clayton County Police Department  
678.610.4781 PIO Line  
7911 N McDonough St. 
Jonesboro, Georgia 30236 
Email: ccpdpio@claytoncountyga.gov 
 
 


